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PARENT’S CORNER 

School 25 has 5 school goals 

 
Each month we will feature one of these goals 

to familiarize you with them. 

The second of these goals: 

Higher level questioning leading to 

higher level problem-solving skills. 

 

 

Mrs. Grey and Mrs. Henry have a unique SFA 

class in the cafeteria every morning. I was 

curious to learn more about it, so I asked 

Leesha to explain how it works. She told me 

that there is a ceremony every Monday when 

they adopt a new word baby. They are 

supposed to bring the word babies to class 

each day, take it home, read the words to their 

parents and put it under their pillow each night. 

She also said that if they bring the word baby 

to class, they get a treat. 

I recently attended a ceremony where the 

students all promised to take care of their word 

baby.  

I have been asked to make sure they are all 

treating their babies well and if they do not 

they have to come to see me in the library.  

Thank you Leesha. 

 

  

On October 16th, there was an Art Show at 

School of the Arts. Some of our talented 

students had their work exhibited.  

Pictured below with Ms. Neri are pictures by: 

 Yolanda Wooten 

 Lilly French 

 Adrien Morales 

 Pedro Lebron 

 

     Pedro Lebron     
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October 13th –School 25 celebrated Hispanic Heritage Month. 

We had a door decorating contest: 

 

       
 

And a Hispanic Dance demonstration 

 
 

 

 

 

 
A Spanish title book 

Scavenger Hunt 


